
WOVEN Meeting/Bible Study
8/5/24

7:00 Opening/Welcome –Sis. Gwen Taylor 
Scripture – Sister Gwen Taylor-Hebrew 10: 19-20
Prayer –  Sis. Gwen Taylor’s mother
Treasurer’s Report- Angel Jordan:  We currently have about $750 remaining in our 
2024 budget.

WHAT’S NOW  
Pat Landry-Liberia project collections will be in August and September, with plans 
to ship in Oct., the cost to ship will be around $250 per box, the church will cover 
3 boxes, but would like donations towards a 4th box. A list of the items that will be 
collected are gently used clothes and shoes, rice, beans

Gwen Taylor-Nursery update- The nursery is scheduled to open th 1st Sunday in 
September for ages 8 weeks to age 5. Volunteers are still needed, training is 
required and background checks will be conducted.

What’s Next
Sonya Jones – The design for new T-shirts for W.O.V.E.N have been completed 
and will soon be available for purchase and will cost between $15 - $17. Thanks 
to committee members Sonja Jones, Pat Williams and Tiffani Holmes.

Val Parrish-Fall Fellowship scheduled for Oct. 21 from 6 p.m.-8 p.m. to honor 
several ladies of BWBC that are age 80 or older. Our theme is Jewels of the 
Kingdom. Promotion for this will kick off 1st Sunday in September.

Lady V Bible Lesson- Lies Women Believe session continued.

Remarks Lady V- Sister Ann Harris to be released from the hospital this week. 
Reminder regarding To Get Her conference hosted by Truevine Baptist church is Aug. 
23
Closing Remarks:  Tonya Jones Franklin
Closing Prayer: Thelma Suber

**25 in attendance


